

Town of Bolton



Office of the Town Clerk
663 Main Street, P.O. Box 278, Bolton, MA 01740
(978) 779-2771 townclerk@townofbolton.com

May 21, 2018

Jamie Fosburgh, NPS, Manager, Northeast Region Rivers Program Lucy Wallace, Chair, NRWSR Study Committee Nashua River Wild and Scenic River Study Committee c/o Nashua River Watershed Association 592 Main Street Groton, MA 01450

Dear Mr. Fosburgh and Ms. Wallace:

ample H. Pavell

This is to certify that the following article was voted at the Annual Town Meeting held May 7, 2018:

Article #8: The Town of Bolton voted unanimously to accept the Nashua, Squannacook, and Nissitissit Rivers Stewardship Plan developed by the Nashua River Wild and Scenic River Study Committee, and authorize the Conservation Commission to seek Wild and Scenic River designation.

A true copy of record, ATTEST:

Pamela H. Powell

Town Clerk